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	Voting Membership Meeting 
Tuesday, January 31st at 7:00 PM 

Note date & time   
 Our monthly meeting will be the last Tuesday at 7:00 PM.  Mark this date on your calendar and plan to attend!  Our Constitution requires that we have a minimum of 15 members attending to conduct any business.  We really need to support our community to make it work.  This begins with attending our monthly meetings.  Please make an effort to attend our January meeting.  A few people have suggested going back to  Sunday meetings.  Please call the office and let us know if Sundays work better for the majority, we can change it back.  If we change it to Sundays, we would have a feast  after the meeting like we used to and chat and visit with other community members.  
SHORT FALL FUND 
FELL SHORT!

To those who gave we thank you!  To those who cannot afford to, we understand.  For those who didn’t give but can afford to – we ask what happened?  

As Fundraiser Chairman, I will not give up.  I know many of you had good reasons why you did not contribute:  the busy holidays, differences of ideology, apathy, or even anger towards our community.

Isn’t it ironic?  Your money flowed in when OMD asked for your help raising funds for something that may give us funds in the future.  However, it fails to do the same now when we need help to fund the very organization that created OMD – the MMDC.  

We have the ability to solve our problems.  We just need to work together and help each other instead of tearing each other down.  I believe in all of you!  You have given me much more than I could ever repay.  For that, I thank you!  
I now ask again – will you give your financial support to our Community?  Our current bills have already exhausted the $800.00 we raised.  We expect each month to be the same until we receive our pull-tab sales tax rebate in June.

Think on these questions – I hope you will decide to contribute to MMDC beyond your dues donation.


1. Do you feel good about being a member of a Community that creates a sense of belonging?

2. Do you see the world differently since becoming a member?

3. Have you found compassion for things you never knew?

4. Do you speak of things now that were not spoken of in the past?

5. Has your heart changed for the better in some small way?

6. Have you met new people – maybe new relatives?

7. Has the world around us changed for the better by our presence?

So look to your heart and please help.  Address your tax-deductible donation to the shortfall fund.

Pidamiya!!

Jim Albrecht

Fundraising Chairman




	From the Chairman
	Hau Mitakuyepi: 
Pidami-gwich! . Kangi Cistana (Michael Scott)
DAKOTA OHINNI UN (ALWAYS BE DAKOTA)


	Help Your Community!
	Volunteers needed!!  

We need people to help out with everything.  Janitorial duties are especially needed.   There is always vacuuming to be done, bathrooms to be scrubbed, dusting, shoveling, etc.   We can always use supplies for the office.  We are also looking for donations of wood or money towards wood for the inipi ceremonies at our sweat lodge down the road from our office.  Anyone interested in participating  in one of these ceremonies can contact the office.  If you know any cheap sources for wood, or of course, donations of wood please contact MMDC office and let us know.  We need good split wood.  Also will need people to help stack the wood when we get it.  We would appreciate any help we can get from our members.   

Help us save on postage!
We spend about $80 each month on postage for the newsletter.  You can help us save money simply by getting your newsletter through email.  Send an email to the office kangi42159@aol.com stating that you prefer to get your newsletter electronically.  Several members have already done this.  Thank you !


	
	December 25th Run to Mankato

The annual run from Ft. Snelling to Mankato will begin at Ft. Snelling the night of Christmas Day.  If you have never done this, consider participating this year.  The run honors the 38 Dakota warriors who were hung at Mankato on December 26, 1862.  Please contact the office for times and details.  This is a relay race, participants take turns running or walking with a staff.  There are drivers in vehicles in a caravan along the side of the highway.  You do what you can.  If you can only go a little ways, that’s ok.  We will also need volunteers to  bring food to the park in Mankato  where the race ends.  There is a feast at the end.  This year there will be people riding in on horses from Morton also.  This is a wonderful family event to be a part of.  I hope to  see lots of our members there.  




	Voting Membership Meeting

	November 29, 2005 Minutes 

A copy of the minutes is available in the office for your viewing pleasure at any time. 

·  “What is life?  It is the flash of a firefly in the night.  It is the breath of a buffalo in the wintertime.  It is the little shadow which runs across the grass and loses itself in the sunset.”   
- Crowfoot, Blackfoot warrior and orator:



	Positions 
Available 
Now!


	Positions Available!

Scholarship Committee:  Members will determine guidelines, including the application and disbursement process.   Meeting times and dates are flexible.   Contact Vickie Scott at 763-422-4865.

Craft Classes:  Share your crafting skills with those who want to learn!   Contact Michael Scott at 651-452-4141 to schedule.   If you decide to teach a class, you will be compensated for sharing your time and skills.  
Secretary:  The position for secretary has been filled by Victoria Scott.  Thank you for taking that on Vicky!
Membership Committee Beverly Scott and Ann Lauer are the membership committee at present time.  They would love some help.  Meeting times and dates are flexible, whatever works best for everyone. Please contact the office if you can help.!  
Thank you to our volunteers!!  We appreciate all the help our volunteers do for us! Thank you Thank you Thank you!


	Dakota Culture Classes

	Learn About the Dakota Culture 
by Jim Anderson
Mark your calendars for the last Wednesday each month.  Jim Anderson, our Historian, will share his knowledge about our Dakota heritage and ceremonies.  Everyone is welcome to attend and learn about this beautiful life way.  Bring your families, kids are our future!
Pidamiya ye do 


	Friends of the Friendlies
	Mendota Dakota Ośpaye
by Linda Rost and Diane Elliot
We are establishing a Society in conjunction with the Tribe to assist in the efforts to preserve the culture.  If you are interested in becoming a member of our Society and helping us build our community, please contact us.  

Here is the email address:  hecetu1@yahoo.com
Linda Rost 612-825-1079 (leave a message)  or   Diane Elliott at 651-457-0312. 


	
Gaming Corner
	Charitable Gaming Minutes December 10, 2005 Meeting

Called to order by Michael Scott, Tribal Chairman. Kiki Marsh presented the November 2005 report.  It was approved.  Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved.  Allowable Expenses (actual & estimated) were presented and approved.  Lawful Purpose Expenditures were discussed and approved.

Agenda for next Gaming Meeting

	
	Call to order

Present monthly report

Allowable expenditures

Back to top
	Lawful purpose expenditures

Open Forum

Adjourn


	Tribal Council:
	Committee Chairs:

	Chairman
	Michael Scott
612-789-6642
	Constitution/
Membership
	Beverly Scott 
763-789-6642

	Vice Chairman
	Curtis LeClaire
763-205-1286
	Cultural
	Jim Anderson
763-753-2833
Michael Scott 
612-789-6642

	Secretary
	Victoria Scott 
612-789-6642
	Fundraising
	Jim Albrecht
952-472-1571

	Treasurer
	Renée Johnson
763-757-8354  
	Gambling Manager
	Kathleen Marsh
651-452-5236

	Historian
	Jim Anderson 
763-753-2833
	Land
	Jim Albrecht 
952-472-1571

	Email
	kangi42159@aol.com 
	Newsletter Editor
	Tiffany Eggenberg
952-226-4084

	
	
	Public Relations
	Dick LeClaire
651-687-9480
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We are a non-profit organization dedicated to preserving our Dakota heritage.
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Newsletter articles


You can submit an �article by faxing it �to the Newsletter Editor at the MMDC office:  �651-452-4232


Emailing it to: ��HYPERLINK "mailto:Kangi42159@aol.com"��Tiffany Eggenberg�


Or mailing it to the MMDC office.














